
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
November 21, 2001                               Carson City  

   (775) 684-7700 
              Fax  (775) 687-5817 
  
 
TO: ALL NONRESTRICTED LICENSEES 
 
RE: CHANGES TO THE MONTHLY GROSS REVENUE STATISTICAL REPORT 

(NGC-31) AND THE REPORT OF QUARTERLY STATE GAMING 
LICENSEE FEES (NGC-15) 

 
Due to the rising popularity of multi-denominational slot machines and the 

table game known as Three Card Poker, the Gaming Control Board has added 
these machines and games to the Monthly Gross Revenue Statistical Report (Ngc-
31) and the Report of Quarterly State Gaming Licensee Fees (Ngc-15).  Licensees 
with multi-denominational slot machines and/or Three Card Poker will be required to 
include these on the forms effective as follows: 

 
Monthly Gross Revenue Statistical Report (Ngc-31) 

 
Form for gaming operations during the month of January 2002 due February 
25, 2001. 

 
Report of Quarterly State Gaming Licensee Fees (Ngc-15) 

 
Form for the quarter beginning January 1, 2002. 
 
If you have any questions or need any assistance, please contact the Tax and 

License Division at (775) 684-7770. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Dennis K. Neilander 
      Chairman 

DKN/SH:sw 
 
cc: Bobby L. Siller, Board Member 
 Scott Scherer, Board Member 
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